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Mr. Vice President,
We welcome recent progress, including the improved representation of women in government; a armed forces gender strategy, and the introduction of a social security allowance. 
Despite progress, gender-based violence and female genital mutilation remain of concern, as do the number of children who are victims of trafficking and exploited as beggars, subject to abuse and kept outside of the formal education system.  

We also urge improved access to sexual and reproductive health care services the full decriminalisation of homosexuality.
We recommend: 
1) Implement existing laws on child begging, child trafficking and child, early and forced marriage, ensuring sufficient funding is made available. 
2) Fully implement the ‘loi orientation sociale’; in so doing meeting quotas for recruitment of disabled people; raising awareness among the population and with disabled people about their rights’; and tackling violence towards disabled people. 
3) Ensure that national candidates to human rights treaty body elections are selected through an open and merit based process. 

Thank you. 
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